

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

This is to advise that the specially scheduled meeting of the BOARD OF DIRECTORS for TUESDAY, MAY 23, 2017 has been CANCELLED.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOARD OF DIRECTORS will be held on JUNE 13, 2017



Kurt Madden, Interim CEO

Mailing/Admin: 1200 Quail Street Suite 250 Newport Beach, CA 92660 District: 30951 Highway 79, PO Box 8 Warner Springs, CA 92086 Phone: 855-225-7227 Fax: 888-769-1750

Website: www.californiapacificcharterschools.org